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NEW NLTA VICE-PRESIDENT ELECTED

St. John’s, NL... Dale Lambe has been declared elected as Vice-President of the Newfoundland and Labrador 

Teachers’ Association for 2023-25 after a province-wide electronic vote. He begins his two-year term of 

office on August 1, 2023.

Dale Lambe is the Principal of Villanova Junior High in Conception Bay South and current President of the 

School Administrators’ Special Interest Council.  

The positions of NLTA President and Vice-President have been elected by province-wide vote among the 

NLTA membership since 2003. The vote for NLTA Vice-President took place during the week of December 

12-16, 2022.

Trent Langdon was declared elected as the NLTA President for 2023-25 by acclamation. The remaining 

members of the 2023-25 Provincial Executive Council will be elected by the delegates to the NLTA Biennial 

General Meeting to be held in 2023.
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For further information contact:

Jennifer Tulk, NLTA Communications, 682-3751; jtulk@nlta.ca


